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CIRCULAR 

FROM SGTD COMMUNICATIONS 
N14/COM/CIR/SGTD/2022  
September 4th 2022 

  

  
  

NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 

  
     

OCR SYSTEM  

LICENCE PLATES COMPLIANCE 
  

  
 

Valued Customer, 
  

Following the circular N02/COM/CIR/SGTD/2022 and N010/CD/CIR/SGTD/2020, SGTD 

Doraleh Terminal urges all customers to comply with the visibility standard criteria of the OCR 

system for all trucks operating within the terminal. The plates of several trucks are still not 

visible. In order to continue the implementation of the OCR system properly, we urge you to 

comply with the circulars (see-attached circulars).  

  

Please note the deadline for compliance with the licence plate standard is set to September 30th 

2022.  

All license plates will be checked beforehand at Gate Alpha and passed the deadline; trucks that 

do not meet the visibility standard criteria will be subject to a penalty. 

Thus, we encourage carriers to comply with the formats cited in reference and count on your 

cooperation.  

  

For more information, kindly contact us at:   

T: +253 21 317 317  

E:customercare.dct@dct.dj 


